FINLAND — SWEDEN 2024 CYCLONES U16 GIRLS TEAM

Hello Jack and family!

Hope you are all doing well! The Cyclones family would like to thank you for our wonderful trip in Finland/Sweden!
Here is our review along with some pictures from our trip:

There are no words to express how grateful we are to Jack and his family for making our trip to Finland and Sweden
so wonderful!

From the second we met, they went out of their way to make us feel welcomed!
They were always extremely accommodating and responded promptly to any questions or requests.

The itinerary planned for our team was a perfect combination of sightseeing and hockey: the accommodations and
meals were fantastic and transportation, including the overnight cruise from Finland to Sweden, was on point!

Our team had a terrific time from beginning to end! We would all go on another trip with Jack Holmes Sport Travel
and would recommend them without hesitation to anyone who would like to participate in a Scandinavian hockey
event!



